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The Garrett Hoof Prints 4-H Club held their monthly meeting on April 8, 2024, at the Garrett 

County Fairgrounds. The meeting was called to order and the American Pledge and 4H 

Pledge were led by Arya Teets.  The club was excited to have a guest attend the meeting who 

is interested in joining 4H.   Dustlyn Rebar provided the Secretary’s report, and it was 

unanimously approved with a motion from Mylee Hartman and a second from Arya Teets.  

There was no activity in the treasury this month.  

 

The following old business was discussed: Arya Teets gave a report on the 4H Achievement 

Banquet.  The club hoodie order was finalized.  The club discussed who was participating in 

the Great Strides Walk that supports Cindy’s Fund.  The club finalized plans for the Food & 

Bake Fundraising Sale on April 28, 2024, at Meadow Lake Stables’ Tack Sale.  The club 

members who have market animals were reminded to sign up for Spring Weigh-In and The 

Western Maryland District show, if participating.   

 

The following new business was discussed: The club discussed dates for a June trail ride for 

the club’s monthly activity.   

 

Mylee Hartman provided an informative demonstration of Fox Hunting.  Mylee explained 

the history of the activity and how it has evolved over time.  Mylee participated in a fox hunt 

last year in Pennsylvania and shared pictures from the event and explained how the  

Upcoming events and announcements were reviewed.  

 

The meeting was adjourned with a motion from Mylee Hartman and a second from Arya 

Teets.   The club members put the 4H motto into action by picking up trash around the 

equestrian area and staining the wood bleachers at the equestrian ring of the Garrett County 

Fairgrounds after our meeting.  The next meeting will be on May 13, 2024.  If you’re 



 

interested in learning more about Garrett County’s 4-H program, contact our local Extension 

Office at 301-334-6960.        

 
 

 

Photo of Trash Pick Up: Members of Garrett Hoof Prints 4-H Club with the bags of trash they 

collected.  Left to Right: Dustlyn Rebar, Arya Teets, Holly Warnick, Hailee Warnick, Mylee 

Hartman, Cole Kepple, Cash Van Sickle, Madi Van Sickle, Arya Teets and Reagan Friend.   

 

 


